
July 1, 2024

UPDATE: Non-MCOP Funding Entries for FY2025

The issue for Funding Rollover-Non-MCOP has been resolved and the Funding Rollover process was re-run over the
weekend. Please review funding entry for non-MCOP posit ions in UCPath to ensure that  funding for f iscal year 2025
is accurate.

For any issues, please submit  a t icket  to the Payroll Financial Management  team through the BFS Services &
Support  portal.
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